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We hope you had a Great Weekend ! 

Cheese and Wine Night 

A huge thank you to everyone who attended our cheese and wine evening night last week at The Corkhouse, we 

raised an amazing £1206.50. Thank you to everyone who donated prizes for our raffle and also those who    

supported us by buying raffle tickets.   

 

 

 

 

 

50 Miles in 24 Hours Challenge 

Holly Grove's Family Support Manager, Nick Barrett is wanting to raise £500 for the 

Georgia Fourie Butterfly Fund by walking 50 miles in 24 hours to celebrate his recent 

50th birthday. Nick is planning to take part in this walk during May half term and will be 

leaving Waterfoot at 8pm, taking in the sights of Rawtenstall, Hapton, Simonstone,   

Clitheroe, Colne, Worsthorne, Cliviger and back to Waterfoot and will be completing 50 

miles within 24 hours.  

Please support Nick and help raise money for this wonderful charity that supports the 

pupils of Holly Grove School and their families.  

 

Claire our hairdresser will be visiting school on Monday 16 May and Tuesday 17 May. If you would 

like your child to have their haircut, please inform us by no later than Friday 13 May 2022. The cost 

of the haircut is £8.00 per child. Please send your money in an envelope with your child’s name and 

‘haircut’ on the front, by Friday 13 May 2022. If you have any special instructions for your 

child’s haircut, please include them in your reply.  

   Julie’s class have been 

making their own Robots. 

This one looks 

A-m-a-z-i-n-g! 

Danielle’s class took part in a 

much anticipated Pirate  Interview 

where the children got the chance 

to ‘walk the plank’ and ask    

Captain Purple Beard lots of   

questions about ‘Pirate Life’. 



Aisling’s Class - Zachary 

Samantha’s Class – Hussain.A 

Laura’s Class – Zak 

Libby’s Class– Sofia 

Rebecca’s Class - Dalia 

Danielle’s Class - Jacob 

Julie’s Class – Ayaan 

 Connor’s Class - Theo 

Alison’s Class - Ryan 

Jack’s Class - Shamaim 

 

         

 

 

   

              Staff -  Andrea.K and Sarah 

Children - Jacob.P 

  

Joanne is our staff member of the week for 

being so calm and patient when we encoun-

tered technical problems with an item of 

school equipment. 

Well Done Joanne! 

Holly Grove Heroes 

Have a Great Week! 
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We would love to share your news on our newsletter. 

You can send photos etc.to: 

newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 

We are going to be putting 

a different Makaton sign 

every week onto the   

newsletter. This will give 

you the opportunity to 

practise different signs with 

your child at home. 

Makaton Sign 

Water 

Connor’s class have 

been taking part in 

a ‘Capacity     

Challenge’ in 

Maths. The aim 

was to take turns 

to add water to the 

cup without the 

water overflowing. 

 




